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ASME Foundation Wins Federal Grant for Registered Apprenticeship 

Program in Mechanical Engineering Technology  
 

U.S. Department of Labor funding will help train and place community college graduates with 

employers in manufacturing, clean energy, supply chains, semiconductors, and nanotechnology  

 
NEW YORK (July 18, 2024) — The ASME Foundation, the philanthropic arm of the American Society 

of Mechanical Engineers, has been awarded a $3.975 million four-year grant from the U.S. Department of 

Labor to develop and implement a national apprenticeship program in mechanical engineering 
technology. The ASME Registered Apprenticeship Program (RAP) will provide additional education and 

training for 270 
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engineers and members of BIPOC communities only 11 percent. The ASME Foundationôs philanthropic 
programs in engineering education, career resources, and innovation support aim to correct these 
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